
OFFICIAL NOTICE NUMBER 77 
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS 

AND SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS 
 
There will be a public hearing held by the Public Works Committee of the Common 
Council of the City of Milwaukee concerning the following improvements and special 
assessments.  The Commissioner of Public Works has determined these 
improvements are necessary and in the public interest. 
 
The hearing will be held at the date and time shown below: 
 
 
 

 WEDNESDAY 
 
 FEBRUARY 16, 2011 
 
 ROOM 301-B – CITY HALL 
 
 9:00 A.M. 

 
 
 

5th Aldermanic District 
 
W. Concordia Ave. – N. 96th St. to N. Argonne Dr. (Portions in the City of 
Wauwatosa) (ST211050142): 

Asphalt pavement resurfacing, replace curb and gutter, sidewalk and driveway 
approaches where necessary, sodding (7.0-foot width of tree border area), and 
grading. 
 
No individuals appearing.  Ms. Dziewiontkowski says that the alderman supports 
with late billing. 
 
Ald. Puente moves approval with late billing.  Prevailed 4-0.  (Ald. Bauman 
excused) 
 

 
10th Aldermanic District 

 
W. Wells St. – N. 44th St. to N. 45th Pl. (ST211070123): 

Concrete pavement reconstruction, replace curb and gutter and sidewalk and 
driveway approaches where necessary, sodding (0-foot width of tree border 
area), and grading. 
 
Individual appearing: 
 
Amanda Williams, legislative assistant to Ald. Murphy.  Says Ald. Murphy 
supports with late billing.  
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Ald. Wade moves approval with late billing.  Prevailed 4-0.  (Ald. Bauman 
excused) 
 

 
N. 44th St. – W. Blue Mound Rd. to W. Wells St. (ST211070122): 

Concrete pavement reconstruction, replace curb and gutter and sidewalk and 
driveway approaches where necessary, sodding (0-foot width of tree border 
area), and grading. 
 
Amanda Williams, Legislative Assistant to Ald. Murphy.  Says Ald. Murphy 
supports with late billing.  
 
Ald. Donovan moves approval with late billing. Prevailed 4-0.  (Ald. Bauman 
excused) 
 

 
13th Aldermanic District 

 
W. Holmes Ct. – S. 18th St. to a point west of S. 18th St. (ST211100142): 

Asphalt pavement resurfacing, replace curb and gutter, sidewalk and driveway 
approaches where needed, sodding (8.0-foot width of tree border area), and 
grading.  
 
Individual appearing: 
 
Brad Miller, 1810 W. Holmes Ct. 
 
Ms. Dziewiontkowski says that the alderman is in favor of the project. 
 
Ald. Wade moves approval with late billing. Prevailed 4-0.  (Ald. Bauman 
excused) 
 
 

 
W. Vogel Ct. – S. 18th St. to a point west of S. 18th St. (ST211100141): 

Asphalt pavement resurfacing, replace curb and gutter, sidewalk and driveway 
approaches where needed, sodding (14.0-foot width of tree border area), and 
grading. 

 
 No individuals appearing: 
 

Ald. Wade moves approval with late billing. Prevailed 4-0.  (Ald. Bauman 
excused) 

 
 
You may examine a copy of the report recommending these projects in Room 908, 
841 North Broadway, Milwaukee, Wisconsin during the hours of 8:30 A.M. and 4:30 
P.M., Monday through Friday. 
 
Staff Assistant Tobie Black 
 


